
Welcome to our November 10 
minute meeting



Bargaining Team Announcement
• We are thrilled to announce our bargaining team for our upcoming 

• Bargain!

• Rina Paul: WEA support staff

• Emily Wilson: speech-language pathologist, Meredith Hill Elementary

• Shannon Rasmussen: BEST Mentor, ESC

• Daniel Harada: 5th GradeTeacher and Librarian, Wildwood Elementary

• Marissa Harvey: Academic Core Program (Grades 3-5), Camelot Elementary

• Sara Rowe: Office Manager, Adelaide

• Gina Harada: 2nd grade teacher, Lake Grove Elementary

• Diya Bailey: Instructional Coach, Federal Way High School

• Christine Young: Teacher Librarian, Camelot and Lake Grove Elementary

• Jeremy Bort: History Teacher, Kilo Middle School



Digital Listening Sessions!

We want to hear from you!

This year we will be offering digital 1:1 
listening sessions via Zoom to gather 
information and feedback for the bargain!

You will have the opportunity to meet with 
an Executive Board Member, Bargaining 
Team Member or our fabulous WEA UniServ 
Staff!

Stay tuned for more information, they will 
be in January!



Quick Debrief: Safe Learning 
Environment Early Release

• We discussed this day in our 
certificated LMC and confirmed with 
the district that this day was meant to 
be responsive to individual building 
needs

Opportunity for debrief: 

• What went well for the Safe Learning 
Environment Early Release?

• What could be improved for our 
spring day (March 22, 2024)?



Reminder: FWEA Member Grants now 
open!

• 60 grants for both ESP and Certificated 
staff members of up to $75

• The grants are for supplies, materials, 
or activities in support of your current 
assignment and students beyond 
basic curriculum needs (which is FWPS 
responsibility)

• The grant application is on our 
website: 
http://www.federalwayea.org/.  Or 
scan the QR code.

• Grant applications are due by 
December 22, 2023.  Grant applications 
should be submitted electronically to 
tiafwea@aol.com

http://www.federalwayea.org/
mailto:tiafwea@aol.com


WEA Representative 
Assembly 
Nominations are 
open 

• The 2024 WEA RA will be April 
11-13 in Spokane, WA

• Be the voice of FWEA members, 
students and community 
setting state level policy, with 
1,000 other educator-leaders!

• Nominations are open now 
through  the January AR 
meeting.  The election will be 
open February 2 – 12.

• Please email tiafwea@aol.com
and title the email 
“Nomination”

mailto:tiafwea@aol.com
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